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MR Denis Lynch
45 / 30 - 30 MOORE RD
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2024/0946 - 80 Undercliff Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I live very close to Pilu and the Harbord Hotel.
Both premises were operating long before
I arrived in 2008. Neither establishment disturbs me in any way and both offer wonderful
services for our community
I really enjoy seeing bridal parties and guests arriving at Pilu dressed for the occasion. The
locals also enjoy seeing some beautiful exocitic vehicles transporting the bridal parties.

I think the wonderful service Pilu has been providing should be continued.
I hear some noise from the Hotel but none from Pilu. Pilu offers colour to the area by
providing a beautiful place to hold wedding receptions.




